CITY OF

FORT LAUDERDALE

Venice of America Transportation-gnd Mobility Department

August 10, 2012

Mr. Timothy R. Garling
Division Director

Broward County Transit
3201 W. Copans Road
Pompano Beach, FL 33069

RE: Notice of Public Hearing: Discontinuation of Community Bus Service
Routes

Dear Mr. Garling:

The City of Fort Lauderdale will conduct a Public Hearing in compliance with 49
USC Section 5307(d)(I) and pursuant to Section 2.1.3 of the interlocal
Agreement between Broward County and City of Fort Lauderdale for Community
Bus Services executed on August 25, 2009, to consider the discontinuation of the
red and blue routes as identified in Exhibit “A” of the agreement. The Public
Hearing will be held on Tuesday, August 21, 2012 at 6:00 P.M., or as soon
thereafter as possible, in the City Commission Room, City of Fort Lauderdale
City Hall, 100 N. Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301. The results
of the Public Hearing will be determinative as to whether the City will decide to
renew the interlocal agreement '

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

———

Kevin C. Walford
Transportation Planner

C: Susanne Torriente, Assistant City Manager
Diana Alarcon, Transportation and Mobility Director
D'Wayne Spence, Assistant City Attorney
Chris Walton, Director of Broward County Transportation
Irv Minney, Broward County Transit
Tam A. English, HACFL Executive Director/CEO

Transportation and Mobility Department
290 N.E. 3™ Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Telephone {954) 828-3700, FAX (954) 828-3704 CAR 12-0743
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